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  2nd Conference of Hope Focuses on Threats to Religious 
Freedom and Human Rights 

 
 
Washington, D.C.—The 2nd Conference of 
Hope was held in South Korea on December 
17 and live streamed to millions of viewers 
globally. 
 

  

  

  

  IAFLP/UPF Holds Webinar on "Finding Solutions to Society's 
Problems” 

 
 
UPF-Central America—On November 26, 
2022, a panel of women leaders from the 
Central America and Caribbean region 
discussed “Finding Solutions to Society’s 
Problems.” 
 

  

  

  

  Thailand “Peace Road” Draws 
Hundreds of Cyclists 
 
 
Bangkok, Thailand—More than 500 cyclists 
and guests attended a “Peace Road” event 
organized by UPF-Thailand in collaboration 
with Pattaya city and various organizations. 

  



 

 

 

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Leads Discussion on the Korean Peninsula 
 
 
Buenos Aires, Argentina—UPF-Argentina 
presented a panel on “The Korean Peninsula: 
38th Parallel and a Path 
Towards Peace.”  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Angola Engages in Dialogue with Tocoist Church 
 
 
Luanda, Angola—A delegation of leaders of 
UPF-Angola and FFWPU-Angola attended a 
service at the Tocoist Church 
in Luanda. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 20: IAED Webinar – The Relevance of God for 

America's Future 

DEC 28: WCLC 3rd Anniversary Celebration Webinar 

FEB 1: United Nations World Interfaith Harmony Week 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


